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AMERICAN BROADCASTING CO.
NEW YORK

August 13, 1947

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F. D. #2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you very much for your letter of August 11, 1947
which gave such a good report on our frequency check
broadcast of that date.

This letter will verify your reception and log of the
broadcast.

I hope you continue to have good 00's. We check fre-

quency each Monday morning from 4:00 to 4:15 EST.

RNB/m

73

RADIO STATION W G A T

ROB T N. BLAIR
Chief Engineer


